
 

 

 Dear praying Friends 

The LORD is my light and my salvation; whom shall I fear? the LORD is the strength of my 
life; of whom shall I be afraid? Psalm 27:1  
 
Ministry:  
First of all, we would love to thank you for your faithful support and prayers for our family and 
ministry. As you know Lebanon still facing the worst economic crises in its modern history; 
the Lebanese economy and polity are teetering on the edge of a large social tragedy. Since 
the start of mass public protests against corruption in October 2019, the Lebanese pound 
has lost about 85% of its value. 
In the last one year ago, food inflation has increased from less than 2 to over 500 percent. 
People are struggling to put food on the table, and even the middle-class families have seen 
their monthly purchasing power slashed by half. 
My lovely wife Denise was affected by this situation in Lebanon, by losing her job because 
the school could not afford to pay her salary and many Lebanese people lost their jobs too. 
On August 4th a massive explosion shook the capital of Lebanon, multitude of people were 
died, many wounded, and thousands lost their homes and businesses. The Lord expanded 
our ministry, my two daughter Abigail and Annabell volunteered to go and help the effected 
people by this explosion in Beirut. It was an amazing experience to share the gospel with 
hundreds of people which has lost everything and they are without hope. This year was very 
challenging but the Lord blessed us in many ways, we’ve seen many people coming to the 
Lord through this difficult time in the world through our visitation ministry and discipleship 
program. By the Grace of God, we will have baptism service soon. 
We believe that God is opening a new door to reach not just the Iraqis and Syrian refugees 
but also the Lebanese people who are in need to hear the great news of the gospel of Christ. 
Family: 
Our daughters Abigail and Annabell are helping us a lot in the ministry, Abigail is playing the 
piano and now she is attending university in Beirut; Annabell is ministering in sound and 
media system and she is in high school. 
Ministry needs: 
Our worship hall is too small so we are planning to build a new fellowship hall in our church. 
This building project will cost about $10,000 please we need your help to complete this 
project. We are praying and seeking God to purchase this church building to become the 
property of the church. the cost of the property is $ 400.000 we are praying that the Lord 
lay on your heart to send your funds to purchase this property.  
Thank you for your support and your prayers especially in this time. Please continue praying 
for our financial support because we lack more support. If you can help send your funds to 
our mission board. Thank you again, May the Lord bless you.  
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